
Traffic Diversion Planned for 
Fremont Ave N at N 105th St!
SDOT has designed additional safety 
enhancements for people walking and 
biking along the Healthy Street at the 
intersection of Fremont Ave N and N 105th 
St. The enhancements will include:

•	 New medians on the north and south 
sides of Fremont Ave N with cut-
throughs for people biking

•	 Restricting vehicle turns from N 105th 
St onto Fremont Ave

•	 Maintaining existing left and right 
turn only restrictions for vehicles on 
Fremont Ave N at N 105th St
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PERMANENT HEALTHY STREET COMING SOON! 
Safety Enhancements on Aurora-Licton Springs Healthy Street 

We designed these enhancements to further improve 
safety for people walking and biking along the Aurora-
Licton Springs Healthy Street, discourage high speed 
vehicle traffic along the Healthy Street, and improve 
access to the Interurban Trail. 



P.O. Box 34996 
Seattle,WA 98124-4996

Aurora-Licton Springs Healthy Street
•	 We will install permanent Healthy Street features 

on the Aurora-Licton Springs Healthy Street over 
2024 and 2025. 

•	 We expect to install the following segments as 
soon as summer 2024:
•	 Fremont Ave N (from N 87th St to N 110th St) 
•	 N 100th St (from 1st Ave NW to Linden Ave N)  

•	 We will then install the remaining segments in 
2025:
•	 Ashworth Ave N (from N 92nd St to N 100th St)
•	 N 100th St (from Stone Ave N to College Way N)

•	 As part of the permanent Healthy Street, we’ve 
designed safety improvements at six different 
intersections! Please visit our website to learn 
more about the planned designs. 

Learn more and sign up for email 
updates on our website: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/HealthyStreets
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